
 
 

Outstanding Chartered Organization 

Wayzata Community Church 
 

It's no secret that Wayzata Community Church has been a significant partner to Scouting in our 

District for over a century.  They have always been generous, giving and cooperative with 

Scouting, and this positive relationship continues.   

 

The District recently had a new Unit who needed a chartered partner, and Wayzata Community 

Church was more than willing to accommodate them under their Scouting umbrella.  For 

Roundtable this year, we did not have meeting space, and their staff was most supportive to 

accommodate the District for our monthly Roundtables as well as extra meetings such as the 

District Committee meeting in April.  The church had a difficult year following the loss of the 

staff member who always made sure the Scouts had what they needed with all the details, but 

the new custodian staff has been very supportive while they learn the ropes.  Today the church 

sponsors a Cub Scout Pack, Boy Scout Troop, and not just one, but two Venturing Crews. 

 

The kind folks at Wayzata Community Church have always been there for Scouting, and the 

Lake Minnetonka District, along with Pack, Troop and Crew 283, and Crew 345, are proud to 

recognize them as an Outstanding Chartered Organization.  


